
March 18, 2021

Brother Knights,

Greetings in Christ!

In two weeks, we will be in Holy Week. If you haven’t gone to any “Way of the Cross” in
the previous Fridays, it’s not too late yet both in person at Church and on line. And, on
Friday, March 19, there will be an Adoration Night “Light in Darkness” in the presence of
the Blessed Sacrament at 7:00pm here in Church, the Parish of the Immaculate
Conception Church, Secaucus, New Jersey 07094. Please don’t miss it… I assure you
it will be an experience both live in church and on live view 
https://iccsecaucus.com/icc-live-streaming/ or on social media platforms (YouTube and
Facebook). All of this is to help us on our Lenten Journey. 

Our Annual Fish Fry was last March 5. We sincerely thank everyone who supported the
event despite the winter weather and the delays. We apologize for all the inconvenience
that the event brought about. I promise that we will not let this ever happen again. And
there will be more fries! I Thank All Brother Knights who were on hand to assist and
most importantly all those to continue to pray for our Council. We are still a “work in
progress”… and I assure you that your thoughts and prayers count more than you’ll
ever know.

One year ago Governor Phil Murphy announced a State of Emergency for the Garden
State because of the global pandemic caused by Covid-19. Few of us had ever heard of
the virus at the time and even fewer knew what a pandemic was. Dear Brothers its still
an ongoing fight. We need to get vaccinated and follow guidelines. With that I would like
to remind everyone that we must obey what is mandated to us. We as Catholic
Gentlemen are included.

Be safe and Godspeed All!

Vivat Jesus

Chris B.       
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